
739 NORTH BROADWAY 

860 KILOCYCLES 

January 31, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 

MILWAUKEE 2, WIS. 
BROADWAY 2-1272 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter will acknowledge your report of 

reception of our test program broadcast January 25th. 

Thank you very much for your prompt and 

complete report. We are gratified that you were 

able to receive our signal. 

Cordially yours, 

RADI STATION W F O X 

George A Dodge 
Chief Engineer 

gad/c 


